From: Ministerial Servicing
Sent: Thursday, 13 June 2019 2:40 PM
To: I

Subject: RESPONSE: Official Information request - More women on boards

Téna koe_

In response to your official information request below, the Women in governance 2018 report you
are requesting will be available on the Ministry’s website during the last week of this month, June
2019. Please refer to the Publications section to view it.

As background, the annual stocktake into the level of women’s representation on state and public
sector boards is as at 31 December each year. This stocktake is conducted during March and April of
each year, with the report then available for publishing in June.

Official Information Act responses

® Please note that the Ministry routinely publishes, to the Ministry’s website, responses given to
requests made under the Official Information Act 1982. This response will be considered for
future publication of Ministry Official Information Act responses. If published, your personal
details will be redacted. If you have any concerns or comments related to this, please let us know,
within the next two weeks, by replying to this email.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or
freephone 0800 802 602.

If you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact us, also by replying to this
email.
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The information contained in this email message is intended only for the addressee and is not necessarily
the official view or communication of the Ministry for Women. If you are not the intended recipient you
must not use, disclose, copy or distribute this message or the information in it. If you have received this
message in error, please email or telephone the sender immediately.




